
10.12.16        

This week : 

 
I’m sure you will agree that both our Christmas performances were a great 
success and I would like to take this opportunity of also thanking you for 
supporting your children in the learning of their lines and in providing costumes. 
 
                        
We have also finally managed to produce an art gallery this week and it was lovely 
to see you sharing and valuing your child’s art at the preview .If you haven’t 
already visited us yet please come along as the gallery will be open to the public 
at the Christmas Fair on Friday. The money we raise due to the sale of the framed 
art will go towards creating our next immersive environment on Ancient Greeks. If 
you reserved a picture please send the money (£5) in by Monday when we will be 
sending all the pictures home –thank you. 
  

                               
  

 

Reminders :  

• Check out our website for details of the parties and events next week  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


